

---

Subject: Re: PandaRoot meeting, 10th of February, 10:00 EVO  
Posted by [Tobias Stockmanns](#) on Tue, 09 Feb 2010 10:53:43 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear Johan,

I would like to give a short presentation about the status of the MC matching. Is it possible to have a time slot for this before the discussion about the fDetectorType enum?

Cheers,

Tobias

---